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"New-Life Mills appreciates the work that Farm & Food Care Ontario does in building public trust with 
the consumers about food, farming and agriculture. 
 
As Canadians get ever more removed from the farm, and agriculture in general, it is becoming 
increasingly important that we speak up as a sector, tell our stories, and ensure that consumers 
understand the care, passion, attention and hard work of the agricultural community. 
 
Supporting organizations like Farm & Food Care through membership, sponsorship and participation 
are simple ways for us (as a company) to help deliver this critical message. Engaging Canadians with 
accurate and credible information is vitally important work. Farm & Food Care is leading the effort to 
meet that need."  
 
- Nadine Schwandt, New-Life Mills 


